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RICHARD D. JARVIS NAMED 
ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR IN KANSAS CITY 

The Board of Directors of the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation today 

announced the appointment of Richard E. Jarvis as Assistant Regional Director 

for the Division of Bank Supervision (DBS) in Kansas City effective October 7, 

1986. Mr. Jarvis has been a review examiner in the Kansas City Regional 

Office since January 1981. 

DBS Director Paul G. Fritts said: "Richard is a strong, dedicated bank 

supervisor and is well qualified to assume additional managerial 

responsibilities." 

Mr. Jarvis, 42, a native of Almena, Kansas, joined the FDIC as an examiner 

trainee in Kansas City in October 1967. He has spent his entire career in the 

St. Louis and Kansas City Regions. He became a commissioned examiner in 

November 1971 while assigned to the Emporia, Kansas, Field Office. In July 

1975 he was transferred to Hannibal, Missouri, and promoted to Field Office 

Supervisor. In January 1981 he move to the Kansas City Regional Office as a 

review examiner. 

Mr. Jarvis is a graduate of Fort Hays State University, Hays, Kansas, with 
. 

a BS in business administration, and of the Graduate School of Banking at the 

University of Wisconsin. He and his wife, Sally, have two children. 
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